
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  All Contractors 

FROM: Ryan Griffith, P.E.  
  Acting Director 
  Division of Construction Procurement 
 
DATE: September 5, 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Hopkins County – Design-Build Project 
 
The Department has made available the draft RFP for a design-build project in Hopkins County 
(http://transportation.ky.gov/Construction-Procurement/Pages/Design-Build-Projects.aspx).  A 
mandatory pre-proposal meeting is scheduled for September 19, 2013 at 10 am (CST) in KYTC 
District 2 office in Madisonville, KY.  As part of the design build project teams will submit a 
technical proposal for scoring by a team of KYTC representatives by November 18, 2013 and a 
price proposal will be required by December 6, 2013.    
 
The Western Kentucky Parkway and Pennyrile Parkway interchange reconstruction is part of the 
corridor improvements to I-69 in Western Kentucky.  The interchange improvements were 
required to be interstate compliant and provide route continuity in the project vicinity.  A draft 
Geometric Layout Sheet has been included with the RFP for your use and a final Geometric 
Layout Sheet will be provided as part of the final RFP on October 1, 2013. 
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